
Sale Updates 
 

21st Annual 

VIRGINIA TECH SHEEP CENTER PRODUCTION SALE 

September 5, 2020 
 

 

Catalog Updates: 

The following Lots are scratched and not in the sale: 

Lot 15- Suffolk ram tag A208 

Lot 16- Suffolk ram tag A217 

 

Sale Procedures: 

• All bidding will be conducted online. 

• You must register with CowBuyer.com in order to bid (follow links on site) 

• Bidding will be open until 7:00 PM on Saturday, September 5 at which time a “horserace” style closing will 

occur. This means that starting at 7:00 PM each time a bid is placed on any Lot, bidding will be extended 

for 2 minutes. During this time any bidder may place bid(s) on any Lot(s) they so choose. If no bids are 

placed on any Lots for a period of 2 minutes, the sale closes and the high bidder is the purchaser of each 

Lot.  

• For questions regarding registration or the bidding process please contact Aaron Ray at 336-363-4639. 

• For those unable to bid via the online format, please contact Scott Greiner at 540-230-2680 for absentee 

bidding options. 

 

Payment: 

Following the sale, Virginia Tech will invoice buyers. All payments will be made directly to Virginia Tech 

(Cowbuyer will not be collecting payments via credit card). Payment may be made when sheep are picked up at 

Virginia Tech. 

 

Sheep Pick-Up: 

All sheep are located at the Virginia Tech Sheep Center on campus. Sheep may be picked up the week of 

September 7. Please contact Scott Greiner to arrange details- 540-230-2680, sgreiner@vt.edu . 

Health papers will be available for sheep moving out of state. We will work with buyers needing assistance with 

transportation. Payment may be made when sheep are picked up. 

 

Additional Information: 

See sale catalog for additional details, including explanation of the data and details on the VT Sheep Program. 

Sale catalog can be downloaded from sale website or Virginia Tech Sheep Center website 

https://www.apsc.vt.edu/facilities0/copenhaversheepcenter.html  

 

 

For questions about the sheep or sale details please contact Scott Greiner at 540-230-2680, 

sgreiner@vt.edu. For assistance with the sale registration or bidding process please 

contact Aaron Ray at 336-363-4639. 
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